
Dear Colleagues, 

The Breast Cancer in Young Women Foundation is pleased to announce
the first-ever “International Conference on Young Women’s Breast Cancer
and Health.” CUF hosts this inaugural annual meeting of the BCYW Foundation. 
Breast cancer in young women (BCYW) is increasing globally due to 
socioeconomic, biological, molecular, and upstream factors that are not yet fully 
understood and await discoveries. The conference will bring together
a diverse group of professionals at the interface of breast cancer and breast 
health, including, but not limited to, physicians, surgeons, pathologists, 
radiologists, nurses, researchers, experts in adolescent and young adult (AYA) 
medicine, health economists, public health specialists, and epidemiologists, 
alongside breast cancer survivors and outreach leaders.

The conference will serve as a leading international platform for sharing 
cutting-edge translational research advances and addressing the issues and 
unique challenges of young women who are diagnosed with breast cancer. 
These issues include breast health, early diagnosis, cancer research and 
treatment, public education, prevention, and outreach and advocacy initiatives.  
Its other core objective is to empower the youth and young women with the 
knowledge they need to save their lives from breast cancer tomorrow.

The overarching goal is to educate, connect, and inspire all participants and 
build an international community that cares about and advances core aspects 
of young women’s breast cancer and health - the BCYW Foundation’s mission 
of reaching every young woman.

Please join us and be part of this very special Conference.

Kind regards,

The Scientific and Organizing Committees
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